
 

 
 

2024 Mill & Overlay Program 
 Update #5 – 6/7/24 
 

 
What has happened this past week? 

 Adjusted manholes and gate valves 
 Milled top 2” of pavement on all streets within the project 
 Paved top 2” of pavement on all streets within the project 

 

                        
                                            Left: Paving                                Center: Milling                                                          Right: Paving Complete 

 
What is scheduled for next week? 

 Apply traffic markings to 31st Street and South Frontage Rd 
 Apply compost seed behind concrete curb & gutter and pedestrian ramps 
 Punchlist items 

 
Note: The project is near complete!  This will be the last construction update.  Thank you for your patience with 
the project and enjoy the new roadway surface!  The City respectfully asks residents to help keep their newly 
applied compost seed watered.  Water will increase the success of the product especially during the coming hot 
summer months.  Please know that a second application of compost seed will be applied to areas of need in 
September when the air temperature cools down a bit.   

 
Questions or Concerns?     

 Project management services are being provided by the City’s Engineering Department.  Please call the Assistant 
City Engineer at (651) 480-2369 with project related questions and concerns. 


